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Fox Point Homeowners Association ¢ Barrington, Illinois www.foxpoint.org

HAPPY INDEPENDENCE DAY!

Join us for the Fourth of July Pool Games
Monday, July 4™

Games start at 2 p.m.

Also In This Month’s Issue

e 4" of July Fun at Fox Point
¢ Co-chairs needed for summer social events

* “And the winner is...” Annual Fishing Derby results
* Welcome! Meet your New Neighbors



July 2016
July 4
July 7
July 11
July 12
July 14
July 18
July 29

August 2016
August 15

August 28

September 2016
September 26

Fourth of July Pool Games, 2 PM

Grey Foxes at Onion Pub Brewery, Noon

Tennis lessons (second session) begin

Swim Team Senior Championship (pool closed all day)

Annual Swim Team Party and Awards Night (pool closes at 4 pm)
FPHA Board Meeting, Village Church, 7 PM

Youth Singles Tennis Tournament

FPHA Board Meeting, Village Church, 7 PM
Men and Women’s Fox Point v. Biltmore Tennis Tournament, 1 PM

Annual Fox Point Golf Outing, Makray Golf Course, Noon

2016 Fox Point Annual Fishing Derby



By Jeff Janssen (J3_Investments@yahoo.com, 309-846-0250)

Summer at Fox Point has arrived and kids' smiles may be seen all around our beautiful pool. If you love pork
and tons of food, you may have felt like you were in heaven at our Fox Point Pig Roast. Please join me in
offering a big THANK YOU to the organizers of this wonderful summer event. | must admit that | had a special
joy in my heart as | watched all of our kids having the time of their lives as they played games and attempted
to melt frozen T-shirts. An extra special moment was watching some of our Fox Point Teens and Pre-Teens
assisting the smaller children around the playground and pool. What a great reminder that it is never too
early to start serving as a positive role model for others.

On the topic of role models, | would like to express my appreciation to our lifeguards (most of which are Fox
Point residents). Not only do our lifeguards have responsibility for the safety in and around our pool, they are
also serving as examples to our Fox Point youth. So please treat our lifeguards with respect. And lifeguards,
please take your vital roles very seriously.

Our Fox Point June Board Meeting was very productive and covered numerous topics. Fox Point Board
approved a pool policy that prohibits all forms of smoking including vaping and e-cigarette smoking in the
common grounds area in and around the pool complex. The Fox Point Board is also taking steps to limit level
of music being played at the Fox Point Pool to prevent the disruption to residents located around the

pool. We are attempting to address the cleanliness of the bathrooms and request your ongoing assistance in
keeping our bathrooms clean. Please adhere to all pool policies and be positive examples for others to follow.

In addition, we authorized Trillium Landscaping to continue their work on the North part of Flint Creek; we
approved the replacement of the black fence on top of the wall at the Southwest corner of the Valley Road
entrance; and we discussed future desires to update the Fox Point Pool House. For more details on specific
issues, please review the reports from the respective chairs. As always, you are always welcome to join us at
one of our Fox Point Board Meetings (next meeting: July 18th at Village Church).

Please let me know if | may be of service to you.

**CAUTION**

Please use extreme care when crossing Main Street while walking to and from the pool.
Not all drivers will notice the flashing crosswalk lights and slow down for pedestrians.
\

PEDESTRIANY Parents, please remind your children to be extremely careful when crossing that
CROSSING intersection!




By Marc Muhs (marcdmuhs@yahoo.com or 630-338-6311)

We have had a quiet few months on pending home improvements here in Fox Point, so no new projects were
approved at our June meeting.

If you have a home improvement project coming up please turn in your Architecture form (on the Fox Point
website, www.foxpoint.org, under Download Forms), signed by all neighbors that are in the sight line prior to
starting the project.

We vote on architecture requests at our monthly Board meetings, which take place the third Monday of each
month. I'd like all paperwork to me (100 Old Mill) by the Friday before the meeting so | have time to review it
and connect with you regarding any questions prior to the meeting. Please do not start a project prior to
approval.

Thank you in advance on behalf of our committee.

By Therese Donoghue (tdonoghue8@gmail.com)

Our second session of tennis lessons begins July 11™. It is fun to see all the levels of players out on the courts
— we even have a tennis group for 3 year olds! Our Youth Singles Tournament is scheduled for Friday, July
29™. All levels are welcome. Please email Dana Joseph at dsj2@comcast.net to register.

Our Fox Point v. Biltmore Men and Women’s Tournament is August 28™1 p.m.to 5 p.m. More details will be
in the August newsletter. We are hoping to bring home the trophy this year!

Upcoming Dates:

Second Session of Tennis Lessons — Monday, July 11

Youth Singles Tournament — Friday, July 29

Fox Point v. Biltmore Tournament — Sunday, August 28th 1 -5 p.m.

Thank you for maintaining the tennis courts for tennis activities only. Our nets have stayed up!
We look forward to seeing you on the courts!

Therese Donoghue and Joanna Carl, joanna_carl@hotmail.com




By Tammy Kerr (tkerr@canlansports.com)

Summer is underway and it seems as though many are enjoying cooling off at the pool!

A few reminders... Please supervise your children at all times while they are using the restrooms. We have had
to replace all the showerheads in the men’s bathroom due to damage from kids. In the ladies bathroom, kids
have been wetting paper towels and throwing them up against the wall. | know it sounds like fun, however it’s
a bit of a mess to clean up! Poolwatch does their best to keep the restrooms tidy by checking them each hour,
but it is also our responsibility as homeowners and users of our wonderful amenity to take care of it.
Supervising bathroom use will help maintain the overall cleanliness of our restrooms.

On another topic, we are working to keep the experience at the pool an enjoyable one for everyone, including
our homeowners that live close to the pool. Please note that we have established an appropriate level for the
music at the pool and we would appreciate it if homeowners do not enter the pool office and adjust the sound
of the music. The pool office is for employees only; if you have a concern that you need addressed, feel free to
seek out the pool manager on the deck and they can address you concerns.

Interested in earning some money? We are looking to hire a restroom attendant to help maintain the
restrooms during our July 4th holiday weekend. We have found that during extremely busy weekends, the
increased use makes it difficult for the pool management company to maintain cleanliness, and their first
obligation is to the safety of our families. Hours would be 12-5 Sat/Sun/Mon. If interested- please email
tkerr@canlansports.com

As mentioned in the previous newsletter, we are trying some new Lap Lane Hours by adding an extra lane to
accommodate those who want to swim laps.

Please see the updated pool hours - there was a misprint in the previous newsletter on the pool hours for
August.

Continue to next page for pool hours



2016 Fox Point Pool Hours

Date Hours
Through July 31
Monday — Thursday 12:30 p.m. =8 p.m.
Friday 12:30 p.m. =9 p.m.
Saturday and Sunday 10a.m.—9 p.m.
August 1 — August 21
Monday — Friday 12:30 p.m. =8 p.m.
Saturday and Sunday 10a.m.—8 p.m.
August 22 — September 2
Monday — Friday 4 p.m.—8p.m.
Saturday and Sunday 10a.m.—8 p.m.
Lap Lane Hours (subject to change based on special events and holidays)

Monday — Friday 12:30 p.m. =2 p.m.

5 p.m. —close*

*if water polo practice, then 6 p.m. — close

Saturday and Sunday 10a.m.—12 p.m.

5 p.m. —close




By Christopher Kitzman (chris.kitzman@citrix.com)

The Fox Point Pig Roast was a HUGH success with over 250 people attending. Thank you to Stephanie & Brian
Paine, Margot & John Cidulka, Kristen & Jake Cox, and Cara & Mark O’Hara — your attention to detail and
execution of the event was flawless. Thank you to this team in a big way!

Stephanie Hrankowsky won for Best Side (Maple-glazed Bacon-wrapped Roasted Carrots) and Doreen Muhs
won for Best Dessert (Pink Lemonade Piggy Cupcakes). Two organizations were present at the Pig Roast this
year, Barrington Area Council on Aging (BACOA) and Ride for 3 Reasons. Jan Gierlach, who is graduating from
Barrington High School early this year, announced a new ride beginning next year.

Thank you to Brian Meier for organizing Fox Point's Annual Fishing Derby. Despite the heat causing some lulls
in the action, this year's fishing derby was a huge success. Close to 30 anglers took to the shoreline at the boat
dock to try winning prizes for most fish and largest fish caught. Thanks to everyone for coming out, and keep
fishin'!

2016 Fox Point Fishing Derby Winners

Connor Mickey - Most Fish

Ty Mickey - Most Fish

Abby Monk - Most Fish

Jonathan Cyhaniuk - Largest Fish (13" large mouth)
Billy Sivrais - Largest Fish (14.75" large mouth)

Photos from the Fishing Derby




Upcoming Events:

Fourth of July Pool Games - July 4™, 2 p.m.

Join us at the pool for annual holiday fun! Doreen Colletti-Muhs and Beth Sherman have organized fun games
like the pop dive, watermelon game and the iced t-shirt relay. Questions? Contact Doreen at
mdmuhs@hotmail.com.

Teen Nights @ The Pool

Based on last year’s feedback, Friday Night Teen Nights will return this summer in a limited fashion. Specific
dates are to be determined: two Fridays in July, and we will monitor success and feedback for August nights.
We plan to host approximately four Friday evenings in the summer. We can’t hold Teen Nights without parent
volunteers! If interested please contact Chris Kitzman: chris.kitzman@citrix.com.

Fox Point Annual Golf Outing — September 26", Makray Golf Course:

This annual event is open to men and women. Build your own foursome, or sign up on your own to be added
to a group. $105 fee per person includes golf, cart, 2 beer tickets and prizes. Sign up by September 12—
space is limited! Thank you Marc Muhs for chairing this event again. Contact Marc with questions:
marcdmuhs@yahoo.com or 630-338-6311. (Flyer is included in this newsletter)

Family Campout
This annual Fox Point tradition needs new co-chairs in order to continue! Date is up to the chairs and it’s held
at the boat docks. Please contact Chris Kitzman if interested at chris.kitzman@citrix.com.

Adult Pool Party:
This annual Fox Point tradition needs new co-chairs in order to continue! Date is up to the chairs. Please
contact Chris Kitzman if interested at chris.kitzman@citrix.com




By Sarah Giunchedi (giunchedi@live.com)

Please welcome Katie Lenz and Jeff Borth to their new home at 545 Red Barn Lane. They moved here from
nearby Lake Zurich. They are both originally from Palatine. Katie has also lived in Arlington Heights. Jeff
attended Rose-Hulman Institute of Technologies in Terre Haute, IN, and has a graduate degree from the
University of lllinois at Urbana-Champaign. Jeff is employed as a Systems Engineer at Northrup Grumman.
Katie is a graduate of EImhurst College and lllinois College of Optometry. She is employed as an Optometrist at
Lossman Eye Care in Lake Zurich. This married couple enjoys the outdoors, specifically camping and walking in
Cuba Marsh. They are big Chicago Blackhawks fans. Katie is also very passionate about cooking. She looks
forward to connecting with other cooks in the neighborhood. Jeff and Katie found Fox Point through their
close family friends, the Romeneskos. We are so glad to have them as new neighbors. Welcome, Katie and
Jeff! 847-997-1675

Join us in welcoming the Schrof family to Fox Point. Larry and Amanda Austin Schrof moved into their new
home at 505 Lake Shore Drive North with their two young children, Eli, age 5 1/2 and Zoég, age 3 1/2. Both
children will attend Creative Learning Montessori School this fall: Eli is starting kindergarten and Zoé will be in
preschool. This family has lived everywhere from coast to coast but is glad to be back in the Midwest after
leaving Mount Prospect four and a half years ago. Larry is originally from from Geneseo, IL (outside the Quad
Cities). He has a degree in Computer Science from the University of lllinois at Urbana-Champaign, as well as a
degree in Guitar Performance from the Berklee College of Music in Boston. He is a former Facebook employee
who is starting up a technology school for kids in downtown Barrington called Elite Code Academy. Look for
classes starting this fall!

Amanda hails from Auburn, WA (a suburb of Seattle). She has a BS degree in Biology from Western
Washington University in Bellingham, WA. She is a Clinical Project Manager for Covance, managing studies of
clinical trials for pharmaceutical companies, and works remotely from home. Amanda also enjoys crossword
puzzles, scrapbooking, collecting antique cookbooks and volunteer work/service projects. She is very excited
to be taking over the Fox Point newsletter as our new editor! Larry enjoys music and is a black belt in Martial
Arts (Kuk Sool Won). He is interested in starting a Martial Arts Club, and is also resurrecting the Fox Point
Poker Club. After looking at 32 houses in 2 days, this family decided Fox Point was for them, and we are glad
they did. Welcome, Schrofs! 650-315-0327 (Amanda) and 650-437-3439 (Larry).

If you know of a new neighbor who has not been welcomed, please email Sarah Giunchedi
(giunchedi@live.com). Thanks for your help to keep the welcomes coming!

WELCOME
naghborhood

to the =



By Stan Stack (saintsjs@yahoo.com) and Tom Malia (thosmalia3@msn.com)

The July Grey Fox meeting will be held on Thursday, July 7th. The meeting will be at the Onion Pub & Brewery
in the Cascade Room, located in Lake Barrington at 22221 North Pepper Road, 0.4 miles north of Highway 14.
Please let us know if you have suggestions to improve our meeting experience.

We are going to stick with the format we used last month. Specifically the meeting will start at 12:00 noon.
We encourage you to come around 11:45 a.m. to perhaps enjoy a cocktail and some conversation with your
neighbors. We also encourage you to invite any of your Fox Point neighbors and friends that may have an
interest, and feel free to invite your spouse or significant other. We will order food at noon and then the
speaker’s presentation will be from 12:15 to approximately 1 p.m. Our meals will then be served and we
anticipate that the meeting will end about 2 p.m.

Our guest speaker is Susan Grossinger, the Senior Services Coordinator for Advocate Good Shepherd Hospital.
Susan is a past president and present board member of BACOA (Barrington Area Council on Aging). She will
speak on the risks of adult seniors falling. We all need to appreciate that as we age, falling becomes a serious
problem that can quickly change the quality of our lives. Susan will outline some techniques that seniors can
implement to improve their balance and to thus reduce the chances of falling---for example, how to focus and
be deliberate when walking. This is a great opportunity for our members to develop a strategy to prevent
falling. The ideas presented could change our lives.

Finally, Susan has helped developed a class at the hospital on balance that might be of interest to the Grey
Foxes. The class is for 8 weeks, 2 hours per week.

The cost of lunch will be $19---includes tax and tip. All non-alcoholic beverages are included; alcoholic
beverages must be paid on a separate tab.

As usual, we are anxious to hear any suggestions for future speakers—either in terms of a specific individual or
a general topic, e.g., finances, travel, health, etc. — that you think might be of interest to the group. We look
forward to your ideas.

We hope many of you can join us on July 7th.

Stan Stack and Tom Malia
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By Doreen Colletti-Muhs and Tammy Kerr

The Dolphins have been having a great season so far and have successfully completed all their home regular
season meets!

Thank you to the cooperation of the neighborhood with the pool closure and the heavy traffic and parking on
meet days. We are grateful for your support of the team.

Thank you to all those that came out to the Dolphins Silent Auction, which raised funds for all the "extras" we
provide the kids that our registration fees don't cover.

A huge thank you to the following:

All Fox Point Swim Coaches, the Swim Team Chairs and FPHA

* Fox Point families who donated to the auction, including the Muhs family, the Appleby family, and the
Nuzzo family.

* Local businesses who donated to the auction, including Ten Friends, Salon Shea, Bloom Studio, Canlan,
and The Catlow

* Everyone who bid on auction items — enjoy all the fun prizes you purchased!

Speaking of thanks, the team would also like to thank our T Shirt Sponsors, Keller Williams’ own Nonie Brown
(Fox Pointer) and Pasty Thalheimer (a former Fox Pointer). This is the second year that they have sponsored
the Dolphins. Without their outstanding donation, our water polo and swim teams would be without shirts
this year!

We look forward to an awesome July at our away meets and the two championships.
Important Dates:

July 12 Senior Championship (pool closed all day)
July 14 Annual Swim Team Party and Awards Night (pool closes at 4 pm)

If you have swim questions feel free to e-mail Doreen at mdmuhs@hotmail.com

11



FOX POINT NEWS INFORMATION

Newsletter Staff

Editor Amanda Austin Schrof

Assistant Editor Jeff Janssen

Board Oversight Lynn Douglas

Circulation Lynn Douglas and Dinnie Dickenson
Welcomes Sarah Giunchedi

Classified Ads Lynn Douglas

Website (www.foxpoint.org)  Sanjay Holay

Publication Schedule

Published monthly, the Fox Point News is the official newsletter of the Fox Point Homeowners Association
(FPHA). Newsletter reports and notices are due to the editor by the 20th of the month and should be e-mailed
to Amanda Austin Schrof at fpneditor@gmail.com. For classified ads, see instructions in the “Fox Point
Classifieds” section.

Newsletter Submission Policies

Residents who want to submit reports and notices for the newsletter should first review the “Fox Point News
Policies and Guidelines” for style, content, length, and deadline requirements. This document is posted at
www.foxpoint.org (click on “FP News Policy” in the right-hand column).

Newsletter Distribution

Residents can receive a copy of the newsletter by e-mail. To sign up, go to www.foxpoint.org, click on
“E-newsletter Registration,” and complete the form. The newsletter can also be viewed on the website.
Residents (without email access) who would like a printed copy delivered to their home must request this
service by contacting Dinnie Dickenson at 847-382-1092.

Architectural Change Applications
Plans and proposals, along with applications for architectural changes and home additions, are due the first
Friday of the month to Marc Muhs, Architecture Chair.

Most Fox Point residents are now posting their classified ads themselves on Nextdoor.com. However, if you
are unable or unwilling to do that, Lynn Douglas can do it for you. Contact Lynn at 847-382-6051 or
lynndouglas@kw.com.

If you want to place an ad in the Fox Point newsletter, Lynn needs to receive it no later than the 20th of the
month. Lynn will confirm the receipt of all ads placed by voicemail or e-mail. If you do not receive
confirmation, please call her. “Classified Kids” is published in the March, June, September, and December
newsletters

12



2015 Fox Point Annual Golf Outing

It’s time to sign up for the annual golfing event coming up on...
Saturday, September 26*
(Flirst-tee time starts at noon)
Makray Golf Course
3105 per Persaon_
(Includes Golf, Cart, Two Beer Tickets and Prizes)
This event 1s open to men and women.
Build your own foursome or sign up on your own and we will work to get you in a group.
Sign up by September 12th —Space is limited, so don't delay!

For MORE information contact Marc Muhs: marcdmuhs@yahoo.com or 630-338-6311

Name,

Phone Email

_Foursame names,

_Pair me Randomly

$105 Check Payable to Fax Point Social due by 9/18.
Delivered or mail tothe Muhs home at 100 Old Mill Road

13



Fox Point Pool 2016 Party Reservation Request Form

Parties are scheduled on a first-come, first-served basis. Only one party may be scheduled at a time in the
main pool area to allow an awning area to remain available for homeowner use. A reservation is confirmed
once this form has been submitted with payment with the manager and approved by the manager on duty at
the pool. Parties must end at the time listed below and hosts are responsible for clean-up of their awning
area. Each non-resident guest must pay the appropriate guest fees before entry into the pool area. Hosts
must remain at the party for its duration and guests may not stay at the pool without their homeowner host
following the party. NO GLASS OR BREAKABLE SERVING WARE ALLOWED INSIDE THE POOL
AREA.

Homeowner Host Information (must be age 21 or older)

Name Address

Home phone Cell phone

Party Information — Times are set as below

Date Time of party (check one or both) ~ 12:30 - 3:30 pm or _ 4:30 — 7:30 pm
Awning area requested ~ main poolarea OR _ baby pool area

Expected number of guests  Fox Point residents _ non-Fox Point residents

AMOUNT DUE

Deposit fee of $25.00 per awning and time slot $25.00
Guest payment $5pp  _ host will provide (submit guest list/payment prior to arrival)

guests will provide at door

Maximum number of party attendees: 50 Guest Fees from Host
TOTAL DUE $

After Hours Private Party Request (availability limited — party must end by 10:00 pm)

Expected number of guests Fox Point residents non-Fox Point residents
Maximum number of party attendees: 50

Name of host homeowner age 21 or older in attendance

Guest payment in advance of $5 per person

Party rental fee of $35.00 per hour pool rental plus guard fee of $25.00 per guard per hour (number of
guards determined by pool manager).

AN ADDITIONAL $250.00 SECURITY PAYMENT CHECK IS REQUIRED AND IS
REFUNDABLE FOLLOWING THE EVENT IF NO FURTHER COSTS ARE INCURRED.

Time of party (closing — until 10:00 pm)

Homeowner signature Date
Manager approval Date Manager name
Deposit received Date Payment amount/check number
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TENNIS:

First Serve Management, Dana Joseph and Chris Cabanban, are very excited about
another year managing the tennis at Fox Point. Attached are the following
documents:

* Classes Offered — Junior and Adult (2 sessions)
* Ladies League and Cardio Tennis Classes (2 sessions)
* Registration Form

Both sessions are 5 weeks with the exception of session 1 on Monday (4 weeks)
due to the holiday. We need you to commit to the number of classes in each
session. If you know in advance that you will miss one or two classes; please let
Dana know when you complete your registration. During the session, if you miss
a class or there are weather issues; we will offer a make-up or extend the class
one week.

We will also offer “create your own class” with a minimum of 2 students. We
have flexibility in our schedule to offer classes that will fit in your schedule. If you
are interested in this, please contact Dana at 847-404-3174 or email
dsj2@comcast.net.

To ensure your spot in a specific class, we strongly suggest getting your
registration in as early as possible. All registrations will be on a first come first
serve basis. We will have an “open” registration at our “Tennis Fest” on May 14",
from 3:00 — 6:00 p.m. at the tennis courts. Please feel free to stop by and have
some fun. We will have tennis games going on and giveaways for all.

Again, FSM is very excited about the continued growth in the tennis program at
Fox Point.
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FOX POINT SUMMER CLASSES - JUNIOR

#102 — (Summer Session 2) 7/11/16 — 8/11/16

Little Netters: Age 4-5 Min/Max: 2/6

Sect. Date (#cl) Day Time Fee
01 711-8/8(5) M 4:00-4:45P $64
02 7/13-8/10 (5) W 4:00-4:45P $64
Netters: Age 5-6Min/Max: 2/6

Sect. Date (#cl) Day Time Fee
03 711-8/8(5) M 4:00-5:00P $85
04 7/12-8/9 (5) Tu 9:00-10:00A $85
05 7/13-8/10 (5) W 4:45-5:30P $64
Half Volleys 1: Age 6-7 Min/Max: 2/6

Sect. Date (#cl) Day Time Fee
06 7/11-8/8(5) M 5:00-6:00P $85
07 7/12-8/9 (5) Tu 9:00-10:00A $85
08 7/13-8/10 (5) W 4:00-5:00P $85
Half Volleys 2: Age 8-9 Min/Max: 2/6

Sect. Date (#cl) Day Time Fee
09 7/11-8/8(5) M 10:00-11:00A $85
10 711-8/8(5) M 4:45-5:30P $64
1 7/12-8/9 (5) Tu 10:00-11:00A $85
12 7/13-8/10 (5) W 5:30-6:30P $85
Baseliners 1: Age 9-11 Min/Max: 2/4

Sect. Date (#cl) Day Time Fee
13 711-8/8(5) M 10:00-11:00A $95
14 711-8/8(5) M 5:30-6:30P $95
15 7/12-8/9 (5) Tu 10:00-11:00A $95
16 7/13-8/10 (5) W 10:00-11:00A $95
17 7/13-8/10 (5) W 5:00-6:00P $95
Baseliners 2: Age 11-13 Min/Max: 2/4

Sect. Date (# cl) Day Time Fee
18 711-8/8(5) M 11:00A-12:00P $95
19 7/12-8/9 (5) Tu 11:00A-12:00P $95
20 7/13-8/10 (5) W 11:00A-12:00P $95
EXCELLENCE: Age 11+ Min/Max: 2/4

Sect. Date (#cl) Day Time Fee
21 7/12-8/9 (5) Tu 11:00A-12:30P $143
22 7/14-8/11(5) Th 11:00A-12:30P $143
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FOX POINT SUMMER CLASSES - ADULT

#202 — (Summer Session 2) 7/11/16 — 8/11/16

Adult Beginner (1.0 — 2.0) Min/Max: 2/4
Sect. Date (# cl) Day Time Fee
01 7/11-8/8 (5) M 6:00-7:00P $95
Adult Intermediate (2.5) Min/Max: 2/4
Sect. Date (# cl) Day Time Fee
02 7/12-8/9 (5) Tu 6:00-7:00P $95
Adult Advanced 1 (3.0) Min/Max: 2/4
Sect. Date (# cl) Day Time Fee
03 7/12-8/9 (5) Tu 7:00-8:30P $143
Adult Advanced 2 (3.5 — 4.0) Min/Max: 2/4
Sect. Date (# cl) Day Time Fee
04 7/11-8/8 (5) M 7:00-8:30P $143
CARDIO TENNIS:

Cardio Tennis is a great and healthy work out for people of all ages and abilities. It is the ultimate
full body, calorie burning workout.

Sect. Date (# cl) Day Time Fee

05 7/11-8/8 (5) M 9:00-10:00A $65

Ladies Drill and Play

The format of the League will be 1 hour of drills followed by 1 hour of match play. The Pro will be
there the entire 2 hours.

Beginner (1.0 — 2.0):

Sect. Date (# cl) Day Time Fee
06 7/12-8/9 (5) Tu 9:00-11:00A $190
Intermediate (2.5):

Sect. Date (#cl) Day Time Fee
07 7/13-8/10 (5)W 9:00-11:00A $190
Advanced 1 & 2 (3.0 - 4.0):

Sect. Date (# cl) Day Time Fee

08 7/14-8/11 (5)Th 9:00-11:00A $190



Fox Point Tennis Registration Form

Family Name: Cell Phone #:

Email Address:

Junior lessons:

Participant Name Section # Birthday Fee

Adult lessons/Leagues/Cardio

Participant Name Section # Fee

Total Amount Paid:

Please make all checks payable to: First Serve Management, Inc.

All registration forms will be processed on a first come, first serve basis.
We need a minimum of 2 students for all classes.

Please return this form with payment to: Dana Joseph, First Serve Management, Inc.

507 W. Creekwood Drive, Palatine, IL 60074

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Dana Joseph at 847-404-3174 or
email: dsj2@comcast.net
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